
 
Fantastic Friday Newsletter 

Friday 4 November 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents and carers in school on Tuesday and Thursday this week for 
our termly parent consultation evenings. The teachers really enjoyed meeting you all and sharing 
your child’s successes. 
 
The teachers and teaching assistants are busy planning wonderful Christmas events for the end of 
the term and we will share these with you over the next few weeks via email and Class Dojo. 
 
We have exciting events taking place both in and out of school next week. The Life Education Bus 
is visiting the school for three days which is an interactive Personal Social Health Education 
resource. This will support the teacher’s delivery of various aspects of the PSHE curriculum. 
 
Year 3 are visiting the Showcase Cinema for a special screening of the film ‘Encanto’. This will 
provide a wonderful starting point for the children’s writing for the rest of this half term. 
 
Year 4 are taking part in a Rock and Roll Event at the Cresset Theatre where they will benefit from 
working with specialised music teachers. The day will end with a performance for friends and 
parents who are able to join them. 
 
Coats are now essential as the weather is much wetter and colder. The heating will be turned on 
in school from next week but we ask that all children wear a jumper or cardigan for school. 
Children should not be wearing hoodies. 
 
 
Many of you will be attending firework events and celebrations over the weekend. There are lots 
of resources that support parents and children to recognise the potential dangers of fire and 
fireworks. Whilst these evenings are usually magical we recommend you speak to children before 
taking them to these events. 
 
Firework safety advice hub | Safe fireworks for families (capt.org.uk) 
 
 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs McGonigle 
Headteacher   
 

Ambitious and Proud 
Reminders 

• Year 4 Assembly – Friday 18 November at 2.45. Please come to the main entrance from 
2.35  

• Children In Need – Friday 18 November – wear something spotty! Small donations are 
optional and will be collected by class teachers 

 

https://capt.org.uk/firework-safety/

